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Park Committee

The 90" birthday party committee met with the park committee to plan the Fall Festival. We are
sending a letter inviting every living village official or past official to attend.

The new flagpole will be installed this week.
The SRV park sign has been placed on East Washington.

The park boundary has been marked from the Maistros property through the North Woods, past Daisy
Lane and the Ketchel property. Twenty stakes were instalied with twenty more to be installed once the
leaves are off the trees.

The WRLC held an Open House at their headquarters last Friday. The party included a hike of the Forest
Ridge property on Chagrin River Road in Moreland Hills.

We have the final blue prints for the pavilion. No plans have been made for the dedication of the
pavilion. Maybe something around Thanksgiving and the Turkey Trot would be appropriate. We have
thought about holding a Chili party at the end of January.





